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Thank you Mr. President. 

The Republic of Korea warmly welcomes the delegation of Botswana to its third cycle of the UPR. We note with appreciation that the Government of Botswana has made significant efforts in the areas of development and poverty reduction, including measures to combat HIV/AIDS. 
We hope that policies and initiatives for the development of its economy could be implemented to address concerns of the disadvantaged and marginalized communities and to allow all sectors of society to benefit from them in a balanced way.
With these efforts and progress in mind, my delegation would like to present the following recommendations: 

· First, enlarge the space for participation of civil society for more democratic governance and social inclusion;  

· Second, cooperate fully with treaty bodies by meeting reporting obligations as a member state;
· Finally, take concrete measures to prevent human trafficking and exploitation, especially of women and children. 
We wish Botswana all the success in its third UPR review.  

Thank you, Mr. President.  /End/

